
Scottish Church College 
 
14th March 2020  
 

NOTICE 
 

As a precautionary measure to check the spread of COVID-19, the Hon’ble Chief 

Minister, Government of West Bengal, has issued a Press Release vide No. 85-SSE/20 

dated 14.03.2020.  

In compliance with the Press Release and as per notification No.86/1(3)-SSE/20 dated 

14.03.2020 of the Principal Secretary to the Government of West Bengal the Registrar of 

Calcutta University has issued the following notice dated 14/03/2020: 

All classes, examinations of UG & PG courses of the University of Calcutta 

and its affiliated colleges, academic departments of the University will 

remain suspended from 16 March 2020 to 31 March 2020 as a 

precautionary measure to check the spread of COVID-19.  

The revised dates of examinations will be notified later. 

In compliance with the afore-mentioned notice all classes in Scottish Church College 

will remain suspended from 16th March to 31st March 2020.  

All offices in the college will remain open from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., from Monday to 

Friday. 

The college hostels will remain closed from 16th March to 31st March 2020. Boarders 

are to vacate their hostel rooms latest, by the evening of Monday, 16th March 2020. 

 

Dr. Arpita Mukerji 

Principal 


